
Hi team,

We are writing to you as one of the coffee vendors at the Mona Vale Organic Food Markets at 
Pittwater RSL. 

Coffee is a morning ritual for most people. And we currently only have a small window of 
opportunity to make the necessary sales to keep us in the business. So, we strongly support 
starting the market an hour earlier. We have had a dramatic drop in sales since the move. 
Many stallholders who used to purchase from us, purchase their coffee from Hungry Jacks 
right outside the market as they don’t wish to wait until 8:30am!!

We see many irritated customers each week who express their frustration at the fact that they 
cannot trade until 8:30am. 

We have had a dramatic loss in revenue since the move from Frenchs Forest where we had a 
lot more time to service both stallholders and customers.

We plead that you consider our request to start the market earlier. 

Kind regards,
Igor Kovacevic

0403794423
www.baristaslab.com.au
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